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Photo Waiver

Karen’s Kids Campus

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Date: ___________________ 

At Karen’s Kids Campus we like to capture events of the day to share with you.  We take photos as part of our instructional program as well as a way in sharing these activities with the parents. We need your permission to photograph your child for use in our center displays, parent newsletters, brochures, flyers, Facebook page and on our company website.  We will never use names, address or any other personal information in these publications.  By signing below you give Karen’s Kids Campus staff permission to photograph your child and use in center displays, newsletters, brochures, flyers, Facebook page and on our company website.  A separate form must be completed for each child attending Karen’s Kids Campus.

Please sign and return the form to center Director. 

Printed Name of Parent: ____________________________________

Parent Signature: __________________________________________

Or

I do not give permission for my child to have pictures taken,

Print Name of Parent ____________________________________

Parent Signature: _________________________________________

